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The LGBTQIA++ narrative that advocates the need to make children
"change sex", starting with the career alias and blocking puberty, to
avoid suicide is not supported by valid scientific arguments. In fact, there
are studies that show that suicide is much more likely after the sex
change, not before. Or - at least - after the reassignment of sex they are
equally sucida.

As proof of the latter statement, and therefore of the fact that sex change
does not serve to prevent suicides, a Finnish study (certainly not
"Catholic") was published on 17 February in the Child and adolescent
mental health section of the BJM, British Journal of Medicine, a
prestigious and perfectly "seclar" journal.
It is entitled 'All-cause and suicide mortality among adolescents and
young adults who contacted specialised gender identity services in
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Finland in 1996–2019: a register study'.

The authors are Sami-Matti Ruuska , Katinka Tuisku, Timo Holttinen,
Riittakerttu Kaltiala who carry out their professional work at one or more of
the following facilities: the Faculty of Health Medicine and Technology
of the University of Tampere, the Mental Health Services for Children
and Adolescents and Welfare of North Savo County, in Kuopio, the
Faculty of Medicine of the University of Helsinki, the Department of
Psychiatry of the Central Hospital of the University of Helsinki, the
Department of Adolescent Psychiatry of the University Hospital of
Tampere, or the Vanha Vaasa Hospital in Vaasa.

The study concludes that 'gender dysphoria in itself does not appear
to predict either all-cause mortality or suicide mortality in
adolescents with reference to gender. The main predictor of mortality in
this population is psychiatric morbidity and medical reassignment of the
gender has no impact on the risk of suicide."

To find out more you can click here.
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